
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Chairwoman Marcus: 
 
(cc: Vice Chair Frances Spivy-Weber, Tam Doduc, Steven Moore, Dorene D'Amamo) 
 
You are probably getting a lot of these form letters.  I would hope you are already aware of the facts 
they contain, so I have deleted the form letter in favor of just asking you to require PG&E to install 
modern cooling towers at their Diablo Canyon power plant.  We the people of California have a coastal 
protection policy for a reason - for many reasons - and allowing PG&E an exemption at Diablo Canyon 
makes no sense. 
 
Please require PG&E to build modern cooling towers at Diablo Canyon, without any further delay.  Thank 
you. 
 
Hannah Blair 
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